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RIDER ALERT
Southern University Road Closure
Effective Tuesday September 5 through November 10, 2017 the following routes will be modified due to road work on Southern Campus: Elton C Harrison Drive will be closed from the Book Store to TT Allain. 
Lines affected: 10 – Scenic Highway/Southern University, 54-Airline North / Southern University, 80-Southern University Shuttle / Jag Train. 
Cancelled Stops Include 1093,1094,1095,1096 (Use TT Allain on B.A. Little Drive across from the police station for all layovers)
For information contact 225.389.8282.
For route information, call Customer Care or visit www.brcats.com. 
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